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6 MARCHBANKS DEPOT ROAD PATCHING WORKS (AN15-2011) 
 
An inspection of the road surface at the Waste Management Marchbanks Depot was recently carried 
out and a number of patching works were identified as necessary. 
 
In order to ensure that these works are completed as soon as practicable the City Engineer obtained 
the agreement of the Chief Executive to include this work within the existing Partnership Agreement 
with Tayside Contracts for delivering the road maintenance and minor road works service.  An offer of 
£34,100 was obtained from Tayside Contracts for the works which can be completed this financial 
year. 
 
The total value associated with these works, including an allowance for fees of £3,200, preliminaries of 
£1,705, and contingencies of £3,410, is £42,415.   
 
The Director of Finance advises that the required funding is available through the Waste Management 
Capital budget 2010/11. 
 
Committee is asked to approve the foregoing. 
 


